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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
eSafety Competition 
 
The children have been invited to take part in a special eSafety competition. They have been 
asked to design some new colourful eSafety posters to be displayed in the classrooms. The 
posters need to incorporate the school’s current eSafety slogan which is:  
 

‘BEFORE YOU CLICK - YOU NEED TO THINK - AND TELL SOMEONE’ 
 
Below are some examples of the posters we already have in school: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please send all entries to the school office for the attention of Miss Flanagan. 
 
The closing date for the competition is Monday 30th November. There will be one winner 
selected from each year group who will then form part of the eSafety group. The winners will 
be invited to a celebratory lunch on Monday 7th December. 
 
Miss Flanagan 
Asst ICT Co-Ordinator 
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